
September 4, 2014

Dear Room _____ Parents,

Welcome Back to Lakeshore!  Our children have an exciting school year ahead of them. 

San Francisco Unified School district is unable to provide many of the materials needed to maintain the classrooms, and therefore, our teachers often pay for school room supplies with their own money. Lakeshore’s classrooms depend on the donations from families to help offset the cost of these supplies and fund special programs.  

A donation of $50 per family is suggested for this school year.  However, any donation amount is greatly appreciated.  All contributions are fully tax deductible.   Please give whatever you can.  No amount is too small!

This is separate from the PTA fund which benefits the entire school.  Both are very important.  We recommend joining the PTA as well as donating to the Class Fund.

With our help, our children’s teacher can continue to provide a wonderful program for our children, which may include:

· Arts and crafts supplies
· Classroom supplies
· Field trips
· Hands-on science, math and literacy manipulative
· Scholastic Newsletter
· And so much more…
Attached is an addressed envelope for your convenience.  Checks should be made payable to “Lakeshore PTA” and designated for “ROOM #_____CLASS FUNDS” in the memo.  Please return to class.

Thank you very much for donating what you can.  

Sincerely,

___________________________________ (your name here)

Head Room Parent for Rm ______

P.S.  Please use the attached envelope to make your donation.  Remember to make your check out to “Lakeshore PTA” and add “Room #______ Class Fund” in the memo portion.  

